
Notice of Public Hearing 

Town of Fox Lake 

 

The Town of Fox Lake Plan Commission will conduct a public hearing on a proposed 

Conditional Use Permit for parcel 018-1313-1541-009.  The owners of this property 

(David & Kristi Pappas) located at W10565 Blackhawk Trail are seeking a conditional 

use permit to allow the construction of a six foot high fence at the roadside. The purpose 

for the public hearing is to receive public comment concerning the proposed Conditional 

Use.  The public hearing will be held on Monday January 19, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. at the 

Fox Lake Town Hall, W10543 County Road F, Fox Lake, WI 53933.  


